
St Cadoc’s Burial Ground
Llancarfan

 Memorial Stability Testing

Llancarfan Community Council has a legal
requirement to ensure all headstones and

memorials are deemed safe an secure. 

Starting 16th July 2024

Experienced contractors will be testing the
stability of each headstone/memorial, by

hand, from 16th July 2024.

Those deemed unstable will be marked by a warning
sign placed on the memorial.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Clerk on 07779012394,
or via email at llancarfancc@gmail.com if you have any

questions about the procedure.


